
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 

OF THE BOARD OF STATE CANVASSERS 
 
 
 

Please be advised that the virtual Board of State Canvassers meeting 

scheduled to certify the results for the Office of President and Office of United 

States Senate on November 27th, 2024 at 10:30 a.m. has been re-scheduled to 

an in-person meeting of the Board of State Canvassers on December 5th, 2024 

at 1:30 p.m., whereat the Board of State Canvassers will also certify the 

results for the Office of House of Representatives.  

Pursuant to the New Jersey Open Public Meeting Act, N.J.S.A. 10:4-6 et 

seq., please take notice that a meeting of the Board of State Canvassers will be held 

on Thursday, December 5, 2024, at 1:30 p.m. at the State House, Committee Room 

7, Trenton, New Jersey. 

The proposed agenda for this meeting is attached. The Board will officially 

certify the results of the November 5, 2024 General Election for the Office of 

President, Office of United States Senate and Office of United States House of 

Representatives. 

Notice of this meeting is being filed on November 22, 2024 with the Lt. 

Governor/Secretary of State, the Record, Courier Post, Star Ledger, Asbury Park 

Press, Elections.NJ.gov and posted at the Division of Elections, 225 West State 

Street, 1st Floor, Trenton, New Jersey. 


